
• Description: 

Fire proof, industrial safe storage, chemicals storage 
Industrial safety cabinet is intended to store flammable 
liquid and some dangerous chemical material and 
products. Industrial safety cabinets of different 
dimensions, which provide safe storage for flammable 
liquid and chemicals. It features compact size, storing 
easily flammable liquid and organic solvent, saving much 
troubles and time spent on the way to retrieve them in 
dangerous goods room. 

• Feature: 
• Designed to meet OSHA and NFPA 30 standards, 

flammable cabinet is constructed of sturdy 18-gauge (1-
mm) thick double-wall,welded steel with 1-1/2-in (38-
mm) of insulating air space for fire resistance. * High-
performance, self-latching doors close easily and 
securely for maximum protection under fire conditions. * 
Fail-safe closing mechanism ensures three-point 
stainless steel bullet latching system works every time. 
* For added security, handle comes with a cylinder lock 
and key set or accepts an optional padlock. * Reflective 
warning labels are highly visible under fire conditions or 
during power outages when illuminated with a flashlight. 
* Galvanized steel shelves direct spills to back and 
bottom of a leakproof sump. They adjust on 2.36-in (60-
mm) centers for versatile storage. Cabinets also feature 
a leakproof 2-in (51-mm) bottom sump, dual vents with 
flame arresters, four adjustable self-leveling feet, 
grounding connector and trilingual warning label. * 
Durable lead-free epoxy/polyester powder-coat finish 
provides excellent chemical resistance. 

 



    

     

 

Name 
Huanawell 
Model 

Number of doors 
and style 

Shelf Capacity 
N.W. 
(Kg) 

G.W. 
(Kg) 

Ext. 
Dimension   H*W*D/M
M 

Packing   H*W*D/MM-
with plywood pallet 

Corrosive 
Cabinet 

ZYC0004B 1 door,  manual 1 4Gal/15L 35 38 560*430*430 720*485*495 

ZYC0012B 1 door,  manual 1 12Gal/45L 56 60 890*590*460 1020*645*525 

ZYC0022B 1 door,  manual 2 22Gal/83L 85 89 1650*590*460 1780*645*525 

ZYC0030B 2 door,  manual 1 30Gal/114L 100 105 1120*1090*460 1260*1145*525 

ZYC0045B 2 door,  manual 2 45Gal/170L 138 145 1650*1090*460 1780*1145*525 

ZYC0060B 2 door,  manual 2 60Gal/227L 165 172 1650*860*860 1780*915*925 

ZYC0090B 2 door,  manual 2 90Gal/340L 190 200 1650*1090*860 1780*1145*925 

ZYC0110B 2 door,  manual 2 110Gal/410L 270 284 1650*1500*860 1780*1555*925 


